All Saints Catholic School Permission Slip for Walkers 2022-2023

Dear Parents and Guardians,

This permission slip is for students that are walking or biking to school. If you are picking up or dropping off your child(ren) in a vehicle, you are required to participate in the morning and/or afternoon carpool system. However, your child(ren) may walk or bike to school from home in accordance with the following practices:

- Students walking or biking to school should enter through the backlot new breezeway door
- After school, a supervising teacher will walk all students to the edge of the school property, past the Chapel, to the cul-de-sac on Park Ave. Students will be expected to continue walking to their destination. For safety reasons, we ask that you refrain from picking students up in a vehicle at this location.
- If you will be picking your child up in a vehicle through on-campus carpool, please send a note to your child's teacher or call the front office by 2:45 pm and request that your child be sent to carpool.
- Students biking to school should lock their bike at the bike rack located next to the music room ramp in the back lot.
- Students biking home should plan to check in with the supervising teacher and then depart from the back breezeway exit. Students must walk their bike to the edge of the property and then proceed to ride home.

I hereby give permission for my child to walk or bike to All Saints Catholic School and/or walk or bike home at the close of the school day in accordance with the practices detailed above.

Name of Student(s)	Grade	Indicate Days Authorized
Parent/Guardian Signature		Date